
ADVISORY FOR MANUFACTURED HOME ROOF MOUNTED 
SOLAR PHOTOVOLTAIC SYSTEMS 

Homeowners!  
Beware of potential 
negative impacts of 

attaching solar panels on 
manufactured home roofs. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  What you should know… 
 

• An HCD permit is required for any solar system 
installed on manufactured homes. 

• Permits help protect you from damages caused 
by solar installers. 

• Manufactured home roofs are not accessible—
damage resulting from poor installation practices 
is not visible. 

• Before entering into an agreement with a solar 
company, make sure they are licensed by the 
Contractors State License Board 
www.cslb.ca.gov and have  
obtained a permit from  
HCD. 
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